WELCOME TO THE SUMMER OF SENT.

John 17:18

The truth is, we all have been sent. Jesus was SENT into this world to rescue us. He was SENT to save.
Likewise, Jesus SENT us info our homes, communities, and world with His message of salvation. We are SENT to share. No matter what we do, where we
go, or who we meet, the inescapable directive of our lives is this: We are SENT.

Regional Prep Meetings
Late each spring we host five regional meetings to fill you in on all the details about Falls Creek
and make your Monday registration MUCH faster. This spring the meetings are:

April 26 Ardmore, First Baptist Church

April 29 Lawton, First East Bapfist Church

May3  Oklahoma City, Southern Hills Baptist Church
May4  Woodward, First Baptist Church

May 6 Owasso, First Baptist Church

Each meeting is from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m., but if you are an experienced Falls Creek sponsor, you may come from 7:00 - 8:30 p.m., since the first 30 minutes
will be the basic camp information for “newbies.” To pre-register for any of the free regional meetings (not required, but requested) please go to the Falls
Creek page on www.skopos.org.

Falls Creek is always the same and it always changes. When you read through the Sponsor Book, you will
notice a few changes for 2010...

Morning Flip-Flop Continues - The morning middle school and high school times will operate the same as they did last summer. Both teaching
times will be in the tabernacle each morning, the high school will start at 9:30 a.m. for teaching and the middle school will join them at 10:05 a.m. for
worship. The high school will leave the tabernacle at 10:40 a.m. and the middle school will have their teaching to 11:10 a.m. The in-cabin Bible study time
remains at 11:30 each morning.

Adult Leadership Investment - We were able to invest in over 1,000 leaders last summer. So, on Tuesday and Wednesday evenings, during the
Evening Tabernacle Experience, Falls Creek will once again host two identical Adult Leadership Investment times for adult leaders who work with students
throughout the year (Sunday school teachers, sponsors, youth ministry staff, youth parents, etc.). This one hour training will focus on building a quality
youth minisiry. Each church can divide their leaders and leave half their leaders with their students on Tuesday night, while the other half go to the train-
ing fime; then on Wednesday they can swap.

Youth Minister’s Wives Fellowship - Youth Minister's wives are invited to attend a special fellowship on Thursday after the Evening Taber-
nacle Experience in the Massey Chapel. We know this time together will honor these wonderful servants!

Inside this box you should have:

* 8 sponsor hooks

* 10 small posters for the community (gas stations, businesses, libraries, etc)

* 2 large posters for your church or community

* 1 DVD with the promos, in-cabin Bible study, motion loops, and the decision team training video.

It you need additional copies of anything in this box (or more stuff not in this box) you may download the files at www.skopos.org.

We look forward to camp this summer. If you need any help getting ready for camp, please let me know. We are honored to serve you and your students
at Falls Creek.

Andy Harrison
Interim Falls Creek Program Director



